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DIVING OPERATIONS – RoRo 3 

 
 
Mariners are advised that diving operations will be taking place at RoRo 3 commencing on 
Monday 21st March and continuing until Friday 1st April. 
 
Diving operations will commence daily at 0800hrs and complete by 1800 hrs. 
 
Dive support vessel MCS-3 will be in attendance and mariners are required to pass at slow speed, 
at a safe distance and with minimum wash. 
 
 

 

 
Further information can be obtained from Harbour Control on VHF ch.14 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 
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